
From: Simon Miller > 
Sent: Monday, March 8, 2021 10:35 AM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: EB-2020-0246
 
Hello,
 
I'd like to express my concerns over the proposed rate change for my property. From what I
understand, the proposed change would double my hydro costs on an annual basis for a property I
can only use for 4-5 months per year. I'm already paying a monthly fee even when the hydro is
completely turned off.
 
My ask is for a gradual increase (ramp up) rather than a large overnight change.
 
My property is .
 
Thank you!
 
Simon Miller




